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Friday 17th March 2017
Dear Parents
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Charity event: Non-stop football challenge

As mentioned in our last newsletter, we are planning to hold a charity event in aid of St Wilfrid’s Hospice. We have decided to try something new with a non-stop football challenge. The classes will take turns throughout the day to play 3 a side football and they will rotate in so the game does not stop. It will be on Tuesday the 4th of April and a sponsor form will be coming home soon with a prize given to the child/family that raises the most money. 

Easter Events

Easter egg hunt - After the success of last year FOB’s have decided to buy every child a crème egg which they will win after completing the hunt.
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Easter raffle – This year we have decided to create a huge hamper of eggs for one lucky person to win.

The tickets are 50p each and will be on sale from the 3rd April in the FOB’s area by the bike shelters. If you wish to purchase tickets but do not come into school you can send your child to school with the money in an envelope with FOB Easter Egg Raffle written on it by the Thursday the 6th and a member of the FOB’s team will arrange tickets for you. The raffle will be drawn in the assembly on Friday.
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Our next meeting is Friday 28th April at 2.45 where we will be discuss our plans for the summer events we are planning. Any ideas or you want to help please feel free to come along.

Thank you for all your support

Friends of Bartons
